
PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is expanding a 1.4-mile section of 
State Road (S.R.) 426/County Road (C.R.) 419 from Pine Avenue to Adeline B. Tinsley 
Way. This project will widen the current two-lane roadway to a four-lane divided urban 
roadway, with safety and accessibility upgrades distributed throughout the corridor. 
Key improvements include the addition of a 22-foot-wide raised grass median, bike 
lanes, and sidewalks on both sides, as well as upgrades to stormwater ponds and 
other flood control infrastructure.

A significant feature of this project is the installation of a pedestrian hybrid beacon 
(PHB) near Oviedo High School to assist students in safely crossing S.R. 426. When 
activated, this beacon stops traffic in both directions and has been shown to reduce 
pedestrian crashes by 55% and serious injury and fatal crashes by 15%. Among 
the first of its kind in downtown Oviedo, this beacon is part of FDOT’s broader 
commitment to enhancing pedestrian and cyclist safety on state roadways.
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ROADWAY WIDENING
S.R. 426/C.R. 419 from Pine Avenue to Adeline B. Tinsley Way

Seminole County

PROJECT START
January 2022

CONTRACTOR
Masci General Contractors, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$20 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Summer 2025
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WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should anticipate areas of uneven pavement within the project limits, a 
common condition during construction when the contractor applies multiple asphalt 
layers in phases. In addition, motorists should also expect temporary lane closures at 
different points of the road, as crews will require buffer zones to protect them from 
oncoming traffic during construction operations. Many of these roadway conditions are 
short-term, and will gradually improve as the project progresses.

While workers are on site, motorists are strongly encouraged to exercise caution and 
reduce their speed to ensure safety for everyone on the roadway. The project timeline 
is subject to change and may be adjusted depending on weather conditions or 
unforeseen events. For the most current project details and lane closure information, 
please visit FDOT’s Central Florida website at www.cflroads.com.

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Ryan Yglesias
Community Outreach Specialist

407-278-2713
Ryan.Yglesias@dot.state.fl.us

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP

 For more information, 
scan the QR code above  

or visit the project website at 
www.cflroads.com/project 

/415030-6

https://www.cflroads.com/
https://www.cflroads.com/project/415030-6
https://www.cflroads.com/project/415030-6
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